
I am writing to urge Senate Committee members to support Oregon SB723-2, prohibiting coyote killing 
contests. I own 40 acres in Eastern Oregon, where we have a serious problem with Belding 
groundsquirrels causing economic damage to agricultural cropland. I view the coyote as a valuable 
resource in the control of these animals. 
 
Please support Oregon SB723-2. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bruce Reininger 
Enterprise, Oregon 


